Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 8: .
To: Graff, Mark

Cc: Per Peterson; Peter Lam; li w.com ' FOIAPA
Subject: FOIA request from Robert Budnitz Case No.: GOR‘EL‘QBEST -

DateRecd. ___ Q)]
3 September 32014. Specialist: =

TO: Mark Graff, US NRC Reéated Casa:
FROM: Robert J. Budriitz . 4

Member, the State of California's "Diablo Canyon Independent Safety Committee™ (“DCISC™)
COPIES TO: Per Peterson and Peter Lam (the other 2 members of the DCISC) and R. Wellington (DCISC
Counsel)
SUBJECT: FOIA Request (Freedom on Information Act Request) .

REQUEST FOR THE FOLLOWING DOCUMENT: "A Preliminary Numerical Study of the Hazard from
Local Landslide Tsunami Scenarios at the Diablo Canyon Site in Central California, Summary Report (Draft)",
authored by Robert T. Sewell, working as “R.T. Sewell Associates”, Louisville, Colorado, November 22,
2003. This is the "Sewell Report” referenced below.

On 17 July, I sent a letter (attached here as a PDF file) to John Reynoso, one of the NRC's resident inspectors at
the Diablo Canyon Power Plant in Avila Beach, California. In that letter, I asked for him to furnish me a copy

of the referenced “Sewell Report.” A PDF copy of that letter from me to Reynoso is attached.

This afternoon, I spoke to you by telephone, having been referred to you by Wayne Walker in NRC's Region IV
office, and you told me how to file a “FOIA Request." You said to send it by email to you.

This is a formal FOIA Request to obtain the above referenced "Sewell Report." The background for my request
is contained in the attached letter than I sent to J. Reynoso on 17 July. I am making this request not on behalf of

myself as a private citizen, but as one of 3 officially appointed members of the “Diablo Canyon Independent
Safety Committee,” a committee appointed by State of California officials, as explained in the attached letter to
Reynoso. If you wish to learn more about the DCISC, you can go to our website, <www.dcisc.org>.

Thank you véry much. Sincerely yours,

Robert Budnitz






